
Message from the State Co-Chairs

Each year, thousands of state employees support their local communities by participating in the 
annual New Jersey Employees Charitable Campaign. We are both honored that Governor Christie 
has selected us to co-chair this year’s effort. 	  

Last year, the NJECC raised over $650,000 for service agencies, charities, and volunteer groups 
that work with children and the elderly, protect the environment, and support those in need. 
No matter the amount, no matter the organization, every donation makes a difference!

It is this kind of generosity that makes the Garden State such a special place. 

We hope you will join this year’s campaign. You can donate through a single contribution by 
cash or by check, or as a regular deduction from your paycheck. Your participation, as always, is 
voluntary, confidential and tax deductible.

However you choose to donate, your gift is greatly appreciated. You can make that donation as 
a general gift or select from any one of more than 1,100 organizations that participate with the 
NJECC.

Together, we can make this year’s campaign a great success. We hope you will help us achieve 
that goal. If you have been a regular contributor to the NJECC, please continue to show your 
generosity. If you have contributed infrequently in the past, consider restarting your efforts. If you 
have never contributed before, we encourage you to begin this year.

Every group appreciates our support and every dollar goes to good use. Thank you, as always, for 
your help in this good work.

Sincerely,

Dr. Harvey Kesselman					           Richard T. Hammer
President						             Commissioner
Stockton University					            NJ Department of Transportation	


